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        Tel: 925-328-4650 
 
 

Product Obsolescence Notice – Last Time Buy 
 
August 1, 2013 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Giga-tronics appreciates and values its business relationship with you and we 
look forward to your continued interest in our products and services.  
 
This letter is sent to advise you that Giga-tronics will discontinue manufacturing 
the GT-1026A 26.5 GHz Microwave Power Amplifier. This product is being 
discontinued based on the business decision to focus our efforts and resources. 
The GT-1040A 40 GHz Microwave Power Amplifier is the recommended 
replacement. 
 
Giga-tronics strives to provide the highest levels of service and support to all our 
customers. Our intent is to provide service and support for the GT-1026A 26.5 
GHz Microwave Power Amplifier for 3 years, until February 28, 2017. 
 
Please assess your product needs including any requirements for spare units 
and place a Last Time Buy order no later than January 1, 2014. Orders for this 
product may not be accepted after this date.  
 
The conditions of this last time buy are as follows: 

 

• All purchase orders are non-cancelable and non-refundable, and are 
subject to acceptance by Giga-tronics. 

• Date for last order acceptance is January 1, 2014. 

• Date for last shipments is February 28, 2014. All orders must be 
scheduled with ship dates no later than this date. 

 
We apologize for an inconvenience this announcement may cause and remain 
dedicated to meeting your future test and measurement needs. 
 
To best serve you, all inquiries and requests should be directed through your 
normal sales channels and contacts. 
 
Sincerely, 
Leonard Dickstein 
Marketing Manager 


